EVERYONE HAS A STORY BOOK DRIVE
Inspired by the story of ELLIOT CARTER

	What is our GOAL with this Book Drive? 
	Stories are important, and we would like to share an important story with our Fitzgerald Community. 

This Book Drive is not only meant to help our Fitzgerald Elementary students get books but to also help out a family in need. Elliot Carter's family is going through a very difficult time. Elliot has two rare conditions called FPIES (Food Protein-Induced Enterocolitis Syndrome) and MCAS (Mass Cell Activation Syndrome) The combination of these two syndromes means that he cannot eat protein and he cannot really eat anything. His mother Leah, is a Fitzgerald Alum, and once a Spartan always a Spartan. 

***We would like to set an overall goal of 500 books with the hopes of your financial support of $1 per book.***
http://www.clickondetroit.com/news/local-4-news-at-11/watch-local-4-news-at-11-nov-15-2016


	HOW and WHEN would we collect the books? 


	We would have 1st hour competition to see which class would get the most books (the winning class would bet donuts/bagels). We will be presenting Elliots story to them the first week in January. We will also have a donation location in the main office and athletic events that whole week. 
As we collect the books that week, we will begin sorting them into lower and upper elementary reading. 

	When would we distribute the books to our Elementary students?


	We would deliver the books to our Elementary schools between January 18-20. Mrs. Sonnenfeld will contact the Principals of the schools once we know we have a sponsor. Our delivery schedule will depend on their schedule. 


	When would we give the financial support to 
	Considering Leah Carter (Elliot’s mother) is a Fitzgerald Alum, and was a Wrestling Mat Maid, it may be fitting to present her and her family with the financial support at a wrestling meet. We would have to work with the family on their schedule but the best dates would be Jan. 19th (5:00) or Jan. 21st (an all day tournament)


	What other things are we working on? 
	Committee D is working on writing a children’s book inspired by Elliot called the “The Boy Whose Smile Saved the World.”
Committee E is working on creating a PSA (featuring the Carter Family) which is tentatively set to film on Monday evening, December 12th. 


